Changes at the RPC 

The Radiological Physics Center is pleased to announce several significant administrative changes that will be of interest to medical physicists involved in NCI sponsored clinical trials:

First, the RPC has moved to a new physical address.  If you send us packages or mail, please use the following physical address for prompt delivery. 
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 New Physical Address 

   Radiological Physics Center
   8060 El Rio St. 
   Houston, TX 77054

Our address within M. D. Anderson has also changed slightly. The Unit number has changed.

New MD Anderson Address

   Radiological Physics Center
   M. D. Anderson Cancer Center
   Unit 607
   1515 Holcombe Blvd
   Houston, TX 77030

Our phone number, fax number and email addresses have not changed.

There have also been two changes in the RPC leadership structure.  We are pleased to announce that Geoff Ibbott, Ph.D., who was Director of the RPC, has taken a position in the Department of Radiation Physics as the new chairman of the Department of Radiation Physics at the M. D. Anderson Cancer Center. However, he will continue to be associated with the RPC, but at a reduced effort.  
David Followill is now Acting Director of the RPC. David has been with the RPC for over 19 years and has been the Associate Director for the past 9 years. Please direct any questions regarding RPC policy or activities to Dave. 


